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23
rd

 September 2018 
25

th
 Sunday in Ordinary Time. Year B 

PMB p135 Psalter: week 1 

 

SATURDAY   22
nd

 September  

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

18.00 Mass Holy Souls 

SUNDAY   23
rd

 September  

09.00 Mass For the people of the parish 

11.00 Mass   Ann Lee + 

 15.30 Mass in Polish 

MONDAY  24
th

 September: 

 Our Lady of Walsingham 

 09.30 Mass Mary Chacko 

TUESDAY  25
th

 September: Feria 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY 26
th

 September: Feria 

16.30 Mass at Hinchingbrooke Hospital 

  Patients & staff at the hospital. 

THURSDAY  27
th

 September: 

 St Vincent de Paul 

 09.30 Mass Rachel Sulch + 

FRIDAY   28
th

 September: Feria 

 09.30 Mass John Steel 

SATURDAY   29
th

 September: 

 St Michael, Archangel: Parish Feast 

10.00 Mass Holy Souls 

10.30 Confessions 

18.00 Mass: Vigil Mass. 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard  
 

Collection for last weekend 

          Papworth    £46.50 

     St Michael’s  £446.08 

 Standing Orders £115.00 

 Total   £607.58 
Thank you for your generous support of our parish. 

Thank you for your support of Home Mission Sunday 

last weekend, the total was £141.74. Thank you. 

 

Your prayers are asked for: 

Our parishioners who are sick: Margaret 

Antoniades, Ellen Brown, Joan Clancy, Frank 

Cullen, Bridget Gaynor, Peter Hackett, and 

Josephine Murphy. May the Lord reach out his 

healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this 

time: James McDonald, Peter Walton, Martin 

Brennan, Bridget Roeguer, Kathleen Harrington, 

Martin McCormack, Daniel Murphy, Dimitro 

Jakimtschuk, Joseph Brooks,  John Zucconi,  

Edward Redknapp, Elizabeth Hand, Patrick 

O’Brien & John Mulcahy. May they rest in peace. 

ANTHONY OLSZEWSKI who was baptised 

last weekend; with the help of family and friends 

may he grow in faith. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during the Ordinary 

Time until Christ the King we are asked to pray 

for these intentions: the harvest, students and 

teachers, the spread of the gospel, prisoners & 

their families, all victims of war & young people. 

If you are going into hospital, or if a relative 

or friend is in hospital, please let Fr Philip 

know so he can visit. We do not always get the 

names of patients & can miss people if you do 

not tell us they are in-patients. Thank you. 

OUR ANNUAL MISSION APPEAL will be 

made this weekend by Fr Euan Marley OP from 

the Dominicans in Cambridge. He will speak at 

all Masses and take a retiring collection for the 

missionary work of the Church. 

ST MICHAEL’S FEASTDAY is on Saturday 

29
th

 September, there will be Mass at 10.00 

followed by coffee & refreshments in the GS 

Room.  



JOURNEY IN FAITH: a programme to help to 

deepen our faith by looking at the Creed and the 

Sacraments continues on Friday 28
th

 September 

at 19.00 in the Good Shepherd Room. This 

programme will be ideal for people who are 

thinking about becoming a Catholic or seeking 

adult baptism or adult confirmation, but it will 

also be open to any who wish to learn a little more 

about their Catholic faith. If you have been 

thinking of becoming a Catholic for a while, 

maybe this is the time to do something about it, 

put the date in your diary and come along. 

ST MICHAEL’S FEASTDAY 

 We will have a parish international 

Sunday lunch on Sunday 30
th

 September at 

12.30; this will be a bring-and-share lunch, so 

bring a plate of your national food and share it 

with others. I hope you will come and bring some 

food to share, you do not have to feed the whole 

parish, just small portions for people to try and 

enjoy. I hope you will come and make this a 

whole parish celebration of our feastday. 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: Lorraine Brooks, 

Sharron Kelsey, Freda O’Bray & Anna Aldridge 

due on Tuesday 25
th

 September at 13.00. Many 

thanks. 

CAFOD AREA CO-ORDINATOR is needed 

for our Deanery, that is the Cambridge area. The 

volunteer needs a good understanding of the 

Church in their deanery, are comfortable with 

speaking at Mass, phoning and emailing 

volunteers, as well as a bit of spare time. CAFOD 

do provide good training (in London) and pay 

travel expenses. If you are interested in working 

with CAFOD locally, please contact Jane Crone 

on jcrone@cafod.org.uk  

NEW ALTAR SERVERS: if any boys or girls 

want to learn to become altar servers there will 

some classes on Saturdays for three or four weeks 

at 10.00 for about half an hour. Please try to 

attend the classes so you can learn what to do. 

WALSINGHAM on Sunday 7
th

 October there is a 

pilgrimage to Walsingham of Reparation and prayer 

for the sanctity of life, it will be led by Archbishop 

Kevin McDonald with Fr Jeremy Davies of the 

Franciscan Friars of the Renewal, beginning with Mass 

in the Chapel of Reconciliation at 12.00 noon. There is 

a coach from Cambridge if you wish to go. Please see 

details on the poster in the porch and GS Room. 

 

CHILDRENS’ CATECHISM CLASSES will 

continue next Sunday  at 10.15, please make a note on 

your calendar and alert other members of the family if 

necessary. 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION: the new programme 

for 2019 will begin with a meeting for parents on 

Thursday 18
th

 October at 19.30 in the GS Room. It is 

very important that parents attend this meeting so that 

you will understand what is expected of you during the 

programme and so that you can get a full list of dates 

for different parts of the preparation. Please pass on 

this date if you know other families who will want to 

be involved. 

REPOSITORY OF DEVOTIONAL OBJECTS & 

CARDS is now available in a cabinet in the GS Room 

if you wish to buy statues or other objects and Mass 

cards. Do go through and have a look at what is 

available so far. 

 

 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 

 

 

 

mailto:jcrone@cafod.org.uk

